
Dartmouth  Police  Department
seeks  public’s  help  IDing
“Duck Dynasty Wannabe”
“Calling all cAHs…Calling all cAHs!

Though we love Willie, Jase, Jep and Uncle Si around these
here parts, we’re currently not too fond of this Duck Dynasty
wannabee, who stole about $400 worth of merchandise from a
local retailer earlier today.

If  you’d  like  to  help  us  quack  this  case  wide  open  by
providing us with some helpful information about the identity
of this drake, you are strongly encouraged to either send us a
private message or give Detective Kyle Costa a (duck) call at
508-910-1755.

In addition, you can also submit an anonymous tip by clicking
on the following link:

https://www.dartmouthpd.org/resources/tip411-submit-a-tip/

Thank you!
PLEASE SHARE!”-Dartmouth Police Department.
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